
Ceres Elementary  

       

 

 

Wednesday, October 31  

Time: 8:30 a.m. 

Location: Blacktop 

 COSTUME RULES  

On October 31, students are invited to come to school dressed in 
their costume. The following guidelines MUST be followed: 

1. Costumes must be worn to school.  You will not be permitted 
to change at school.  You must be able to wear your costume 
inside or outside.  Nothing should drag on the floor or be 
unsafe for your child. Appropriate Shoes must be worn. 

2. If your child comes to school wearing something inappropriate, 
they will have to call home for new clothing.  They must be 
dressed appropriately in order to participate in the parade. 

3. Masks or full-face painting will be allowed during the parade 
ONLY. 

4.  Costumes must not be too scary or inappropriate for the 
school environment. 

5. No weapon props are allowed. (swords, weapons, laser guns, 
sabers, etc…) 

 

Costume Parade! 


